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I strongly oppose this as a current home owner of the millennial generation. The fact 

that the Portland metro area can not accurately nor responsibly spend the tax payers 

money for the tax payers than they should be removed from position. Why don't law 

makers audit the tax revenue and see were it is going. Take account for what taxes 

are not being spent appropriately, what programs are not relevant and re allocate 

those funds to something else without having to add more taxes. Taxation without 

representation will call for an action from the people onto the government.  


